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February 14, 2024 

 

Frank Smeriglio, P.E. 

Director of Public Works / Town Engineer 

Town Hall 

238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, CT 06897 

 

RE: Grant of Extension for Water Pollution Control Authority  

Project Address:  131 Danbury Road 

 Applicant:  131 Danbury Wilton Dev AMS LLC, an affiliate of AMS Acquisitions, LLC 

 

Dear Mr. Smeriglio, 

 

Pursuant to your suggestion, and on behalf of my client and the applicant, we hereby grant a 35-day 

extension through March 22, 2024, so the WPCA may continue to consider the applicant’s request at 

its scheduled meeting on March 13, 2024.  You will recall that the application was originally submitted 

on November 17, 2024, and the first regular meeting thereafter was scheduled for December 13, 2024. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Craig J. Flaherty, P.E. 
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